
From:  Noah Talmatch <noazarc62@gmail.com> 
To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> 
Date:  3/28/2013 1:46 PM 
Subject:  Fwd: permission for tables 35 Silver st. 
 
As requested: Permission from building owner, Tom Witt, Witt-T LLC for 
outdoor tables at 35 Silver St. The North Point Restaurant. 
Thank You. 
Incidentally, on my receipt, you posted 40 tables, I only applied for 2 on 
my original permit. Please correct. 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Thomas Witt <tbwittbuilder@yahoo.com> 
Date: Thu, Mar 28, 2013 at 11:56 AM 
Subject: permission for tables 
To: "noazarc62@gmail.com" <noazarc62@gmail.com> 
 
 
Noah, 
 
You have my permission to put two tables in front of your restaurant. 
 
Tom 


